ospital Auxiliary - continued

nd the donation of toys and books for the hildren's Ward and a donation of a layette as most appreciated.

Marj Stephens reported that 710 member-

hips had been sold for 1974.

The I974 executive was elected as follows:
oan Nugent-President; Gladys Hamilton-Viceresident; Norma Crockford-2nd Vice-President;
lice Farrow-Treasurer; Lillian Christiecorresponding Secretary; Donna Gorham-Recordng Secretary.

Mrs. Zborowski donated \$50. on behalf of the Women of the Moose. She asked that this money be put towards buying a rug for the

nospital lobby.

Conveners for the various committees are to be picked at the next executive meeting.

Joan Nugent thanked Beth Macadam for a job well done. Gladys Hamilton led a hearty

thanks to Beth.

Can you help look after the Tuck Shop?
Those in charge of Tuck Shop helpers are
Peggy Regis, Terrace Bay 825-3559; Betty St.
Amond, Schreiber 824-2273. If you are interested in helping out in the Tuck Shop or cannot take your turn, please contact either of these ladies.

The next meeting will be held in Terrace
Bay on February 18th. The location is to be
advertised later as it can no longer be held
in the high school.

HEY HEY, ANYBODY LISTENING?

An overflowing crowd of people at St. Paul
-'s United Church in Thunder Bay was overwhel
-med by the 250 children's voices of the combined choirs from Geraldton, Terrace Bay and
Thunder Bay area.

The festival was based on the story of Jesus from Advent to the Resurrection.

One could not go wrong in directing great praise and honour to the Directors of the various choirs, among whom was Mrs. Margaret McKague, assisted by Mrs. Joan Nugent.

They accompanied the Joy and Hosanna Singers of the Terrace Bay Community Church to Thunder Bay to participate in this special event.

It was quite evident that the groundwork was well prepared by the various Choir Directors to enable Mr. Ronald A. Nelson to lead the young people in an outstanding performance, which was greatly appreciated by the spellbound listeners.

If the opportunity of any similar concert

should become available in this area, a strong recommendation for everyone to attend a function like this would certainly be in order.

H & R BLOCK APPOINTS FRANCHISE MANAGER

Mr. Michael Reid, well known local resident has been named Satellite Franchise Manager for Schreiber.

A Public Health Inspector with the Thunder Bay District Health Unit, Mr. Reid travels between Schreiber and Manitouwadge.

In his new capacity, Mr. Reid has undergone extensive training to prepare himself for the tax season. Mrs. Marjorie McDougall, Satellite Director for the Thunder Bay District, explains that the Satellite Franchise programme was developed by H & R Block to make available to every community a qualified tax preparation service.

The communities which have H & R-Block offices, and which come under the Thunder Bay direction are: Schreiber, Atikokan, Geraldton, Dryden, Kenora, Fort Frances and Rainy River.

STRAND THEATRE

TERRACE BAY PHONE 825-3771

SHOW TIMES MONDAY - THURSDAY 8:00 P.M.

FRIDAY - SATURDAY 7:00 & 9:00 P.M.

WED. 6

All they wanted was their chance to be men ... and he gave it to them.



A MARK RYDELL FILM
ADULT ENTERTAINMENT

ADULT ENTERTAINMENT

THURS. 7 - FRI. 8 - SAT. 9 APER MOON Ryan O'Neil A

ADULT

MON. 11 - TUES. 12 - WED. 13

VALACHI PAPERS

Charles Bronson Lino Ventura

RESTRICTED